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Dear Parents,  
 

It has been another busy week at Burton Green with 

the school being a hive of activity.  On Monday we 

were lucky enough to have a visitor from the DMAT 

to look around the school and show what we have 

achieved this year.  The children took great pride in 

talking to our guests and showing them their learning 

that they have achieved this year.  Needless to say, 

our guests were impressed with their fantastic work, 

lovely smiles and of course impeccable manners.  

 

We are very much looking forward to Cedar’s class 

assembly that is taking place today.  I have seen the 

rehearsals and I know you are in for a real treat!   

I look forward to seeing you all at our Summer Fayre 

on Friday evening! 

 

 
There will be no Celebration Assembly this week 

on Thursday morning. We look forward to seeing 

you all next week, when we will once again ‘Reach for 

the Stars!’ 

 

 
Class Highlights of the Week: 

Maple Class:  

We are very excited to be rehearsing for our class 

assembly. Also, we have been making our own ‘Worry 

dolls’ like the ones in our class story. 

Cedar Class:  

We have been continuing our play practise and the 

songs are sounding super! We have been learning 

about the seaside in Victorian times. 

Damson Class:  

We have been creating our own mythical creatures 

for our own Greek Myth Stories. Also, we have been 

enjoying playing cricket. 

Oak Class:  

We have been busy with our own play rehearsals, and 

Enterprise project – Creating posters and stall 

banners. Our transition days have begun with many 

of us visiting our new schools – exciting times. 

 

 

 

Summer Fayre, 6-8pm Friday 29th June 

Please join us this Friday evening and support the 

school. There will be a variety of stalls and 

entertainment, which will all help the school.  

We look forward to seeing you there… 

 
Hot weather 

Please can parents ensure that children bring 

sunhats and water bottles to school during this very 

hot weather. Children should come to school with  

sun cream already applied please, as staff members 

are unable to apply cream in school. Many thanks. 

 
Memory Books  

We have Burton Green Memory books for year 6 and 

other leavers for sale, they are £5 each. They are 

available from the School Office. 

 
Music Lessons 

We have spaces available for the following 

instruments. If your child would like a place then 

please contact the School Office.  

Violin   (Year 1 – 6) 
Keyboard  (Year 3 – 6) 
Clarinet  (Year 3 – 6) 
Guitar   (Year 3 – 6) 

 
4th July – Cake Sale (Maple Class) 

It is the turn of Maple Class children to bring their 

delicious homemade cakes to School. 

Please bring along your money to buy delicious 

homemade cakes from the cake stall at 3:20pm after 

the Maple Class Assembly. Many thanks 

 
Ice Cream Friday 

On Friday 6th July and Friday 13th July the PTFA 

will be selling ice creams/ice lollies in the playground 

at the end of the school day. 

 

48 hour sickness rule 

To ensure that we keep our children healthy and 

prevent the spread of bugs in school, we ask that any 

child who has had a vomiting bug does not return to 



school until 48 hours after the last time they were 

sick. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
Easy payment & consent for School Trips 

Just to remind parents that you can  

both consent and pay online via School Money  

for any trips. There is no need to bring in paper 

consent forms if you have paid and consented online, 

and it saves you having to find cash to bring in!  

 

Fruit at Break times 

Fruit is available to all children in Reception, Year 1 

and 2.  Any children in the other years that wish to 

have a snack will need to bring one from home. 

 

Staffing 

Burton Green Academy is a small, but extremely 

friendly rural school. We are looking for two 

individuals to join our happy and supportive team. 

 

- Teaching Assistant 

Are you able to inspire and motivate children to 

achieve their best, and have experience of 

educational needs and learning difficulties. This role 

is for 30 hours per week (across 5 days), and is fixed 

term until Dec 21st 2018. The Salary is negotiable 

 

- Part time Teaching Assistant & Midday 

supervisory assistant 

Are you able to inspire and motivate children to 

achieve their best, and have experience of 

educational needs and learning difficulties. This 

Teaching Assistant role is combined with the Midday 

Supervisory Assistant. It is for 16hrs and 15mins per 

week (across 5 days), and is fixed term until Dec 21st 

2018. The Salary is negotiable 

 

Further information on both roles, including 

application forms will be listed shortly at:  

http://www.covmat.org/burton-green-cofe-academy/   

Any queries please contact the School Office, where 

application forms are also available. 

 

Newsletter Delivery 

The newsletter goes out every Wednesday. We try 

to publish before lunch so that you are aware if your 

child has any awards and you wish to attend 

‘Achievement Assembly’ at 9.05 on Thursday.  

This is sent out by email. Please ensure we have your 

current email address. If you would like a paper copy 

instead please let us know. 

 

Burton Green Bonus 

Mrs Thompson is available by either:  

Email: thompson.c2@welearn365.com 

School tel: 024 7646 4130 

Via Text: 07580 253402 (7am - 7pm daily) 
The following Childcare Voucher providers are now 

up and running and ready to use: 

Fideliti 

Care-4 

Computershare 

Kiddivouchers 

Busy Bees 

Edenred 

If you still have outstanding payments prompt 

payment would be greatly appreciated. 

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of Burton Green School 

100 club membership 

 

May’s draw was held at Celebration Assembly on 

Thursday 7th June and the 3 lucky winners are:- 

·         1st prize - £30 – Sue Patterson 

·         2nd prize - £20 – Zena Rajathurai 

·         3rd prize - £10 – Mrs Watts 

 

June’s draw will be held at the Summer Fayre on 

Friday 29th June.  

 

There will be 4 chances of winning as we will have 

the £100 Superdraw so be sure to get yourself a 

number.  

If you want to be in with a chance of winning – email 

burtongreen100club@gmail.com and request a form 

or speak to Lucy Hatton. 

 

Friends of Burton Green 

Making a difference! 
The next meeting of the Friends of Burton  

Green School is Wednesday 11th July at 8pm  

at Virgins and Castle, Kenilworth.   

All welcome to come along and input  

fundraising ideas! 

 

 

Mum’s Night out - Thursday 5th July, 8pm 

mailto:a@welearn365.com


Come and join us at the next Mums Night Out,  

on Thursday 14th June at Hickory’s in Burton Green, 

from 8pm. All welcome! 

 

Would you like to raise money for Burton 
Green Academy when you shop? 
 

 
Easyfundraising works with over 2000 retailers who 
have all agreed to pass a donation to Burton Green 
Academy when you shop with them. The donation is 
usually a percentage of how much you spend with them 
but it can also be a set amount, such as £30 for a new 
car insurance policy from Aviva.  
 
Retailers include Amazon, M&S, Boden, John Lewis, 
Argos and 2000 other well known names.  All you have 
to do is register at easyfundraising and tell them you 
want to support Burton Green Academy.  Every month 
Easyfundraising will bundle up the donations and send 
the money through to the school. 

 

 
 

Green Leek Run 

Sunday 14th October 2018 

Sign up soon for this year’s Green Leek Run as 

entries now approaching 300!  If you wish to enter 

this year or order a t-shirt please go to 

www.greenleekrun.co.uk. There’s still time to start 

training – try the Couch To 10k Running Trainer from 

Google Play which offers a 14 week plan.  Any 

questions – email greenleek10k@gmail.com or look out 

for us at the summer fayre. 

 

Warwickshire open studios 16 June – 1 July  

Brochures detailing the array of events were sent 

home in book bags. The Made in Burton Green events 

will showcase the children’s creations from the 

recent art day in school.  

 

Burton Green Mother and Toddler Group 

On Thursdays term time only from 10am – 12pm  

but come and go when you like. Friendly group,  

£2.50 per family (no additional child charge), 

refreshments available.  

Just turn up at Burton Green Village Hall,  

Hodgetts Lane, Off Cromwell Lane, Burton Green 

CV8 1PL or call Steve on 02476 468 211 or 07906 

829428 or email burton.green.toddlers@gmail.com 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/home/a-z_of_retailers/
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/search_results/?ef_search=aviva
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/search_results/?ef_search=Amazon
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/search_results/?ef_search=Marks%20and%20Spencer
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/search_results/?ef_search=boden
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/search_results/?ef_search=John%20Lewis
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/search_results/?ef_search=Argos
mailto:burton.green.toddlers@gmail.com


 

Made in Burton Green 2018 flyer 

Attached to this newsletter is a flyer with details  

of the wonderful items displayed as part of the 

“Made in Burton Green 2018”, on display until the  

8th of July. 

 

 

Dates for your Diary..... happenings in the Village 

this summertime  

see also Instagram   #burtongreenvillagehall  

Made in Burton Green part of Warwickshire  

Open Studios 2018  

  

21 July Sat.  7.30pm  

Family Barbecue with Disco Music  

 

2 September  

Sunday Village Produce Show 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



School dates for your diary… (new dates *) 
 

June 

27th 2:15pm Cedar Class Assembly “ Wind in the Willows”  

28th 1:15 – 3pm Reception 2018 Induction (Parents are welcome from 2:15 for coffee) 
Move up Afternoon in School (children spend the afternoon in the Class they will move to in September) 
5:30pm Kingswood Trip Meeting (at All Saints)  

29th 6 – 8pm Summer Fayre 

July 

2nd Damson Class Cricket Festival 10-2pm (packed lunch required)   
Reports Home today  

3rd Cedar Class - Country Dancing at Kenilworth Castle  (Early Evening, exact time TBC) 

4th Maple Class – Bring Homemade cakes for the cake sale  
2.15pm Maple Class Assembly  
3:20pm Maple Class Cake sale  

5th 2pm Year 6 Garden Party  

6th PTFA selling ice creams/ice lollies in the playground (at the end of the school day)   

8 - 12th France Trip, Year 5 & 6   

13th PTFA selling ice creams/ice lollies in the playground (at the end of the school day)   

16th 5 – 7pm Open Evening  

18th Teddy Bear picnic for Reception 2018  
1:30pm Sports Day  

19th 1:30pm Back up Sports Day  
5pm Year 6 Leavers Bowling  

20th 9am Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
Break up for Summer  

 Summer Holiday 

September 

4th Children return to School (Yr 1 – 6)  

6th Reception 2018 start School (8:55am – 1pm)  

7th Reception 2018 in school (8:55am – 1pm)  

10th Reception 2018 start full time (8:55 – 3:20pm)  

October 

14th 10am Green Leek 10.5k Run  

 


